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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Congratulations! 

We would like to congratulate the 
following children who received the 
‘Star of the Week’ award on Friday. 

Lauren Fairbotham 

Emma Chapman 

Eleanor Fairbotham 

Georgia Ainley 

Lunchtime award: Emily Langford 

Star Writer:  Scarlett Davies 

 
School clubs 
 
Netball club on Monday at 3.30pm. There 
will be NO session next week (10th Feb) 
but will start again after half term on 
Monday 24th Feb. 
 
Debating club with Mr Glover at 12.30pm 
on Monday. 
 
Singing club on Tuesday at 3.30pm. 
 
Tennis with Mr Galloway on Tuesday at 
8.20am  
 
Cookery club On Wednesday at 3.30pm 
 
Judo on Thursday at 3.30pm  
 
Board games club at 12.30pm on 
Thursdays. 
 
York City football on Friday 
 
Permission slips must be completed for 
all after school clubs and events. 

Make Your Mark Day!  
 
On Thursday we will be holding 
a ‘Make Your Mark’ day. All the 
children will be participating in 
activities which develop handwriting skills 
as well as fine and gross motor skills. 
There will be a final assembly at the end 
of the day, 3.00pm when some of the 
children will be showing the things they 
have produced during the day. Parents / 
carers are welcome to attend. 
 
School Uniform 
 
Just a quick reminder, we would like to 
encourage the children to wear sensible 
clothes which are appropriate for school 
at this time of year. The children should 
always have a warm coat to wear and hat, 
gloves etc. if they want them. 
 This includes sensible shoes, tights and 
hair accessories! 
Please can you ensure all items are 
named, thank you. 
 
Caretaker Position 
 
The closing date for applications is 
Wednesday 5th February. The information 
is available on the North Yorkshire 
website below. 
The position is for 5 hours caretaking and 
17.5 hours cleaning. 
If you or anyone you know is interested 
please check out the website! 
https://atsv7.wcn.co.uk/search_engine/jo
bs.cgi 
 
 
Important Events for this term are on the 
back of this newsletter. 
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Important Dates! 

Thursday 6th Feb – ‘Make your Mark’ Day 
 
Break up for half term on Friday 14th February 2014: School opens Monday 24th February  
 
Thursday 6th March – World Book Day  
 
Thursday 27th March – Open Morning 

Sporting Events for the Spring Term 2014 

Friday 7th February – Year 2 Multi Skills: 1pm – 3pm  
 
Thursday 6th March - Netball & Football round 2 Yr5 & 6 4pm – 6pm  
 
Thursday 13th March – Netball & Football round 3 Yr 5 & 6 4pm – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Training  for the Spring Term 2014 

Tuesday 11 February – Miss Banks: New to Year 2  
 
Wednesday 12th February – Miss Banks: Senco Course  
 
Wednesday 12th February – Mrs Sadler: English Network Course 
  
Tuesday 25th February – Mrs Stell & Mr Fewlass : Life After Levels  
 
Thursday 27th February – Mr Fewlass : Maths course 
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